Greetings from Balavidyalaya Chennai

We extend our gratitude to ASHA For Education Minnesota Chapter for continuing to be one of our regular donors. Support from well-wishers like your goodselves help us and goes a long
way in our service to the infants and young children with hearing loss.

| am hereby submitting our project proposal for the year 2024-25.
We request funds for

Salary for one teaching staff for ten months 42,150x10 = 4,21,500
Contingencies Electricity charges 10,500

Total 4,32,000



